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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue

From: sean curran  
Sent: Sunday, August 2, 2020 6:12 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Aberdeen Avenue  

As a homeowner and taxpayer in the Kirkendall South neighbourhood, I oppose the plan to reduce 
Aberdeen Avenue from 4 to 2 lanes this fall. This is because of the likely diversion of traffic into our 
neighborhood streets. 

From what I understand the City of Hamilton has not conducted a study to determine the effects of 
the proposed plan. Until a validated, scrutinized study is done showing the effects of this plan are 
published I propose halting the plan. 

Sean and Sara Curran 
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